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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

North Perth Fire Department responds to a Fire at the Listowel Memorial 

Hospital  

North Perth, May 28, 2024 – At 09:28 this morning, the North Perth Fire Department 

responded to a call at Listowel Memorial Hospital. All three fire stations were dispatched to the 

scene. 

The fire was contained to the room of origin, located in the north wing of the second floor, 

which is currently undergoing construction. There were no injuries as a result of this incident. 

The fire was related to electrical equipment. The property has since been released to the 

Listowel Memorial Hospital, and our crews have returned to their respective stations. 

We extend our gratitude to the swift response and collaboration of our firefighters, our local 

OPP, as well as the hospital staff for their cooperation during this event. 

 

For questions, please contact: 

Janny Pape, Fire Chief / Manager of Development and Protective Services 

Municipality of North Perth 

jpape@northperth.ca  

519-291-6825 ext. 3101 

330 WALLACE AVENUE NORTH 

LISTOWEL, ON N4W 1L3 

519-291-2950   www.northperth.ca 
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